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1 STATEMENT OF COMMON GROUND 

1.1 Introduction 

1.1.1 This is the agreed Statement of Common Ground between the applicant, Thurrock Power Ltd, and 

the Maritime and Coastguard Agency (MCA). 

1.2 Matters that are agreed 

1.2.1 The location of the proposed works in the marine environment as part of the project fall solely 

within The Port of London’s (PLA) jurisdiction on the River Thames. The responsibility for 

maintaining the safety of navigation during and after the works in the Thames lies with the PLA, 

therefore the MCA has no concerns to raise on this occasion.  

1.3 Matters that are not agreed 

1.3.1 None. 

1.4 Approval 

 

Signed: Tom Dearing 

Position: Associate Consultant, RPS Group 

For and on behalf Thurrock Power Ltd. 

Date: 10 March 2021 

 

Signed: Helen Croxson  

Position: Space Launch Lead – Marine Licensing and Consenting (Navigation)  

On behalf of the Maritime and Coastguard Agency 

Date: 10 March 2021 

 


